From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 11:24 AM

To: Zulma DeBonis

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment —_
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 8:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Filipe Laborde-Basto

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
| would like to join this review process. | am affected by Enbridge increases. And | don't like having a system in place that
automatically will increase their rates each year.

| would like to voice my objection to any increases in our rates.

-- Attachment --





